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ERRATUM

Stephen Durrant, Wai-yee Li, Michael Nylan, and Hans van Ess, The
Letter to Ren An and Sima Qian’s Legacy. Seattle: University of Washington
Press, 2016 - ERRATUM

Reviewed by Lei Yang

https://doi.org/10.1017/eac.2017.6 Published by Cambridge University
Press, 12 October 2017

Following a correction to an article in a reprinted version of the latest
issue of the journal, the review by Lei Yang* has also been repaginated.
The online issue has also been updated.

The publisher apologises to the author and readers for this error.
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